AN UNPRECEDENTED END TO AN ACADEMIC YEAR
(2019-2020)

Dear Parents,

What an end to this academic year! It is said that the process of education is a continuous one and everyday has something new to teach us. It will not be an exaggeration to say that the last two months of this academic year have taught more to us, the adults, both teachers and parents, than the little ones. Life is indeed a hard taskmaster. We look forward to the next academic year, a little more wiser and a little more stronger.

The VP and the Heads have been sharing with you various ways in which children can be kept occupied. Please do try all these pointers to keep the young ones fruitfully engaged. 

With prayers for the welfare and good health of all and special affection & wishes to the kids,

Nirmala Visveswaran
[bookmark: _GoBack]30th March, 2020
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